
Summer Term
We have finished this half term with the focus being our 
Creative arts week and the children all enjoying making 

things to hang on our ‘Tree of Life’ and do other art work 
based on the style of the artist Gustav Klimt. The 

children also enjoyed talking about the things that are 
important to them, singing new songs and enjoyed video 

clips and songs relevant to the theme.
It has been a busy half term including Super             

Scientists days, when we enjoyed finding out about 
changing materials and textures and Maths days when we 
focused on capacity and measuring. On Let’s get Physical 
day we enjoyed activities including ball skills, an obstacle 

course, hoop skills and running to name a few!

We are very happy that all of our new Little Badgers have 
started, after having to stagger our intake due to the 

current situation. The children have all settled very well 
and our older children have been amazing by helping to 

look after and be friends with our newest children.

Next half term our topic will be mini beasts and Growth, 
which we are very excited about! 

We would like to thank you all for 
your continued support.

In preparation for the warm summer weather (we 
hope!) could you please us with a named suncream/ 

lotion that can stay at nursery for the summer. If you 
could please apply suncream in the mornings we will 
apply it after lunch on the children’s whole days at 

nursery. Thank you 

Please could you provide an old pair of named, closed 
toe, velco shoes/pumps that the children can have for 
garden wear instead of wellies on hot days. We need 

the footwear to stay at nursery and to be a different 
pair to their indoor shoes. Please provide Velcro for 
indoor and outdoor shoes as we teach the children to 
put their shoes on and off independently. Thank you.

Upcoming Dates
Monday 7th June
INSET Day

Wednesday 9th June
Circus Skills 
workshops (am & pm)

Thursday 10th June
Individual photos
(Ladybird parents 
please see separate 
email & letter)

Wednesday 30th

June
Moving Up day for 
those children 
starting school in 
September – details 
to follow.

Monday 19th July
Nursery Family Fun 
Day – details to 
follow

Tuesday 20th July
End of school year
1.30pm.

Please ensure that 
there is no peanut 
butter on any food in 
packed lunches due 
to a nut allergy in 
nursery. 

Thank you.


